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Unlit Street Light Bayview Crescent – This remains unlit and will be chased. 
 
Street lights covering overhead cables -  Still awaiting reply. 
 
Street Light blocked by branches – Seaview Avenue The branches have now 
been cut back 
 
Overgrown Willow Trees – No reply  has been received from Mr Stock – this 
item is still ongoing 
 
Police Street Meet – these have been cancelled for the time being.  
 
Junction white lines between The Hornbeams and Oakridge – a resident has 
asked if these can be reported as they are very faint and there have been afew 
near misses. 
 
Playground Gate – oiling the gate failed to work, Playquip have now been 
contacted to see if a repair can be carried out and if possible to have this done 
under warranty. 
 
S106 money for new bench – this is still ongoing, quotes need to be sent into 
TDC 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


